
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service 

Commission has received a petition from BellSouth 

Telecommunications Inc., filed January 10, 2000, in Docket No. 

000028-TLI seeking waiver from Rule 25-4.107, 25-4.108 and 25- 

4.113, Florida Administrative Code. Respectively, these rules 

require each telephone company to assist any customer or applicant 

in obtaining telephone service, require telephone companies to 

provide service and limit the circumstances under which a telephone 

company may refuse service. Comments on the petition should be 

filed with the Commission’s Division of Records and Reporting, 2540 

Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, within 14 

days after publication of this notice. A copy of the petition can 

be obtained from the Division of Records and Reporting. For 

additional information, please contact Tim Vacarro, Division of 

Legal Services, at the above address or telephone (850) 413-6199. 

000034 


